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All Residents of 11 Robsart Street 

 

17 June 2025 

 

Dear Resident, 

Leak from heating distribution pipework in 2nd floor riser cupboard 

On Monday 23 June, contractors will be in attendance to repair the leak from the 

heating distribution pipework at 11 Robsart Street.  They will be on site from 9.00am. 

During the hours of 9.00am and 6.00pm we will need to shut down the heating within 

your property and the temperature of your hot water will also be affected. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you.  

We will provide you with a further update once the works have been completed. 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Hayley Matthews 

Head of Property Services 

 

 

 

 
 


